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Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 2:41 PM
To: Amy Ow
Subject: FW: Subject: Request for County to prepare supplemental EIR and hold public hearing 

for Highlands construction project

 
 
From: Nancy Bott <nancybott46@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 2:28 PM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> 
Cc: Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org>; Dave Pine <dpine@smcgov.org>; HighlandsCAPresident@gmail.com 
Subject: Fwd: Subject: Request for County to prepare supplemental EIR and hold public hearing for Highlands 
construction project 
 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

ear Ms. Leung, 

 
I'm writing again to not only request further review on the Highlands project but to indicate just how 
angry I am at the process.  The building that was permitted so many years ago was not nearly the 
size of the project now being pushed through.  I am appalled that I will now have to live through so 
much additional excavation, mess, and  noise.  I use Ticonderoga multiple times  per day and 
concerned at the disruption for so much additional time.  That hillside is not stable as has been 
indicated by the sinking of Ticonderoga.  This is NOT good planning.  We need the supplemental 
envonmental impace report and to hold public community hearing on the project. 
 
Thank you, 
Nancy and Howard Bott 
 
 
 
--  
Nancy Bott 
 
--  
Nancy Bott 
  


